
From: Alex Moller  
Sent: 09 May 2023 11:37 
To: Planning 
Subject: Ref 2022/3853/P 
 
As a long time resident of Camden and a frequent visitor to Camden Market I 
am writing to voice my objections to the above mentioned proposal ( 
2022/3853/P ).  
 
I have big concerns surrounding 3 major areas 
 
1 - one of the reasons I love living in Camden is the number of conservation 
areas around here protecting not only our historic buildings but also our 
skylines. This Ferris Wheel will not only have a harmful impact on 6 nearby 
listed buildings but also the Camden skyline  
 
2 - Camden is already a tourist destination and often incredibly busy. I worry 
that this will increase the draw to the point where the strain on our roads, 
sidewalks and transport hubs will be significant and make it hard to traverse 
for our day to day activities 
 
3 - We already have a fair amount of issues surrounding crime in the Camden 
area, these increased crowds will attract further petty criminals  
 
I desperately hope that this planning permission is rejected  

 
Many Thanks 
 
Alex Moller 
  
 


